
 
 

 
 

 

NEWSLETTER                               Week of May 5, 2013 
 

Sunday – May 5                   
 Sunday School @ 8:30 AM 
 Church Service @ 9:30 AM              

 

Monday – May 6    
 Hot Lunch:  Turkey Sub with Veggie Sticks 

 

Tuesday – May 7 
 Hot Lunch:  Mini Pcakes with Potato & Sausage Patty        

 

Wednesday – May 8 
 Hot Lunch:  Chicken Nuggets with Mashed Potatoes            
 Chapel @ 8:05 AM 
 Bible Class @ 9:00 AM     

                        

Thursday – May 9    

 Hot Lunch:  Tacos in a Bag with Corn        

 7th & 8th Grade Wolverine Payments Due  

 

Friday – May 10         

 Lutheran Field Day @ HVL 

 No School 
   

Saturday – May 11   
 

Sunday – May 12 
 Sunday School @ 8:30 AM   
 Church Service @ 9:30 AM            

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Call Extended – This past Sunday a call was extended for a Principal/7
th

 & 8
th

 grade teacher for our 
school.  The call was extended to Mr. Ryan Jaeger, who is currently a teacher at Pilgrim Lutheran 
School, Menominee Falls, Wisconsin.  We received the following email from Mr. Jaeger. 

 Dear Beloved Members of St. Peter’s, 
 It is with great joy and honor to send you a letter to acknowledge the Divine Call you issued to me 

to serve as your principal and 7
th

 and 8
th

 grade teacher.  During this time of deliberation, please 
keep both Pilgrim and St. Peter’s in your prayers.  I also ask that you keep my family and me in 
your prayers as I prayerfully consider my talents and seek His guidance where I can best serve 
on his earthly kingdom.  I look forward to speaking with many of you as I consider this Call. 

 Your fellow brother in Christ, 
 Ryan Jaeger 

 

Track & Field – This year we have made some changes to Track & Field.  ALL children in Grades 3 
– 8 will be participating.  The competition between the area Lutheran Elementary Schools will be 

this Friday, May 10
th

 at Huron Valley Lutheran High School. 

 

Are You Keeping Up – The school year is almost over and you need to have all your fees paid in full 
by the end of the school year. 

 

Wolverine Payments – Parents of 7
th

 & 8
th

 grade students your Wolverine Payments are due in full 
to the school office by Thursday, May 9

th
.  

 

Pre-Registration – Pre-Registration forms for the 2013-2014 school year along with a $50 pre-
registration fee were due back to the school office by this past Wednesday.   

 

Lost & Found – In the school hallway, we have placed a table full of lots of lost & found articles.  
Please take the time in the next few weeks to check the table and see if any articles belong to 
your family.   

 

Confirmation Sunday – Thrivent Financial for Lutherans will be serving refreshments on 
Confirmation Sunday between examination and church.  We are in need of a volunteer to assist.  
Thrivent will bring all the food, all you need to do is help them find their way around the church 
basement kitchen. 

 


